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08/12/2016 

 

Service and activity availability over Christmas 
 

Employability and Learning Programme 

 
Dear service user, 
 
Unfortunately, due to closure over Christmas and New Year along with staff absences many sessions will 
not be running for several weeks over this period. The following is when services will resume: 
 
Job Club and Volunteer Hub 
 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Thursday 15th December 2016 Tuesday 10th January 2017 

 
National Careers Service 
 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Tuesday 6th December 2016 Tuesday 10th January 2017 

 
IT Club 
 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Wednesday 14th December 2016 Wednesday 11th January 2017 

 
ESOL 
 
Please note that our ESOL classes follow Birmingham City Council term times. 
 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Wednesday 14th December (Group 1) or 
Thursday 15th December 2016 (Group 2) 

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 (both groups) 

 
Cyber Suite 
 
Throughout most of the Christmas period the Birmingham Settlement Cyber Suite will remain available. If 
you are able to use computers on your own without the support of advisers, you are welcome to come in. 
 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Friday 23rd December 2016 Tuesday 3rd January 2017 

 
We are sorry for any inconvenience. 
 
On behalf of everybody at Birmingham Settlement we hope you have Happy Holidays, Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year! 
 

Birmingham Settlement, 359-361 Witton 
Road, Aston, Birmingham, B6 6NS 
 
0121 250 0777 | info@bsettlement.org.uk  
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Service and activity availability over Christmas 
 

Ageing Well Programme 
 
Dear service user, 
 
Unfortunately, due to closure over Christmas and New Year along with staff absences many sessions will 
not be running for several weeks over this period. The following is when services will resume: 
 
Chair Yoga 
 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Monday 19th December 2016 Monday 9th January 2017 

 
Chair Tai Chi 
 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Thursday 15th December 2016 Thursday 5th January 2017 

 
Arts Group 
 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Tuesday 13th December 2016 Tuesday 10th January 2017 

 

Money Advice Service 
 
We are pleased to say that our Money Advice drop-in service will be available throughout the Christmas 
period except for on Tuesday 20th December and bank holidays when the entire centre will be closed. 
 

Stay and Play and other activities  
provided by Six Ways/Bloomsbury Children’s Centre 

 

Last session before Christmas First session after Christmas 

Friday 23rd December 2016 Friday 6th January 2017 

 
For more information on children’s services please contact Six Ways Children’s Centre on 0121 675 7242. 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience. 
 
On behalf of everybody at Birmingham Settlement we hope you have Happy Holidays, Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year! 
 

Please request a large font copy of this leaflet if needed. 
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